
Chair Ben Bowman and Members, 
House Rules Committee 
June 24, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Representatives, 
 
I am writing to urge the Rules Committee to oppose the dash-5 amendment to HB 3392 and any other 
efforts to delay implementation of meaningful campaign contribution limits in Oregon.  
 
As you know, the public has repeatedly spoken on this issue: They want limits on money in our politics. 
Similar limits are currently in place in several jurisdictions in Oregon as well as most other states, where 
they function well. Candidates and the public have no problem understanding and complying with them. 
 
Claims to the contrary are ill-informed and unpersuasive. 
 
 
 
Best wishes, 
John Mulvey 
Portland, Oregon 


